
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington. D.C. 20535 	

NOV 9 1983 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to your request to the Central 
Intelligence Agency (CIA) for information pertaining to 
the assassination of President John F. Kennedy. 

The CIA has referred 367 documents, consisting 
of over 10,000 pages, to the FBI for direct response to 
you. Please be advised that the bulk of this material was 
processed in FBI files on the assassination for release 
to the general public in 1977, and is available for review 
in the FBI Public Reading Room. 

If you wish to receive this material it will be 
necessary to charge duplication fees pursuant to Title 28, 
Code of Federal Regulations, Section 16.9 at the cost of 
ten cents per page. At this rate it is conceivable that 
duplication fees for this material will be in excess of 
$1,000. 

Please advise us if you desire to receive this 
material. Your patience and understanding in this matter 
are appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 

James K. Hall, Chief 
Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section 

Records Management Division 
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